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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Please find enclosed some raffle tickets. These are for the Summer Fayre raffle.  You are welcome to sell 
these to family, friends and neighbours. More books are available from reception should you need them. 
We will also be selling more on the day of the Summer Fayre - Friday 14 July. 
 
Tickets are just £1 each or £5 for a book.  
 
1st Prize: Alcohol hamper (worth over £150) 
2nd Prize: £100 Cash (donated by O.L.B Inflatables)  
3rd Prize: Chocolate and sweets hamper 
 
Many other prizes up for grabs including: 
 
➢ Dominos voucher 
➢ Feed me Seymour voucher 
➢ Blue Reef Aquarium tickets 
➢ Co-op hamper 
➢ Tropics goodies  
➢ Family ticket to Butser Ancient Farm 
➢ Harvest View Brownies  
 
And so much more! 
                                     
Please ensure that ticket stubs are completed fully and returned to the school by Wednesday 12 July along 
with the money in the envelopes provided.  
 
The raffle will be drawn at the Summer Fayre on Friday 14 July at 3.30pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Lorraine Blackburn 
Chair of the PTFA 
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